
CONSTRUCTION ALERT
NE 12th Street Multipurpose Path: 

112th Avenue NE to 108th Avenue NE
November 2020

The Bellevue Transportation Department plans to 
create a safe route for pedestrians and bicyclists 
by building a multipurpose path along NE 12th 
Street, from 112th Avenue NE to 108th Avenue NE. 
Improvements include:

• Expanding the existing 5-foot wide sidewalk to
a 12-foot wide multipurpose path, including
accessibility upgrades to curb ramps.

• Expanding the current planter strip from 3 feet
to 5 feet in width.

• Restoring landscaping impacted by
construction.	 Adding signage with safety
messages along the path.

These improvements will have minimal impact on 
how McCormick Park functions; the existing gravel 
path within the park will remain. 

What to expect 	
Construction is expected to begin in November. 
Signal pole installation will come later. Some work 
is weather dependent. The construction schedule is 
subject to change.  

• Approved work hours: 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.,
Mon.-Fri.

• Traffic impacts: Expect single lane closures of
the westbound lane of NE 12th Street. Flaggers
will be located at driveways and cross streets.

• Pedestrian and bicycle access: One side
of the sidewalk will always be open and
pedestrians will be directed to cross at the
crosswalk.

For your safety 
Thank you for your patience during construction 
and for exercising caution near the work zone.

Funding		
Funding comes from the Downtown Transportation 
Plan Implementation Program. Construction cost is 
estimated at $700,000.

Information
BellevueWA.gov/12th-street-multipurpose 
BellevueWA.gov/trafficadvisories

Dan Trudeau, construction inspector 
206-839-6405 | dtrudeau@bellevuewa.gov

Sara Haile, project manager 
425-452-7835 | shaile@bellevuewa.gov
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For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable accommodation requests please phone at least 48 
hours in advance 425-452-2064 (voice) or email mjensen@bellevuewa.gov. For complaints regarding 
accommodations, contact City of Bellevue ADA/Title VI Administrator at 425-452-6168 (voice). If you are deaf 
or hard of hearing dial 711. All meetings are wheelchair accessible.

Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no person shall on 
the grounds of race, color, national origin or sex, as provided by the Title VI of the Civil Rights 
Acts of 1964, be excluded from participating in, be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise 
discriminated against under any of its federally funded program and activities. Any person 
who believes his/her Title VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the Title VI 
Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 
425-452-4496.
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